



LCRMEA Regional Elementary Honor Choir 2020
Dear Colleague, 


The LCRMEA is proud to be providing the 14th annual Regional Elementary Honor Choir. The honor choir will be held on Saturday, March 21st, 2020. It will be held at the Heritage High School Auditorium.  Registration will begin at 9:30 AM with rehearsals until 4:00 PM. We will conclude with a concert at 4:00 PM. Participating students will be involved in a one-day workshop and concert for student’s parents, teachers, and the community. 


Approximately 5 students, currently in the top two grades of your elementary school (4 and 5, or 5 and 6), will be selected from schools in the LCRMEA region. Teachers will audition their own students. If possible, please try to include a couple of boys in your group. We would like to have a more balanced number of boys and girls in our choir. Students selected for the choir will receive their music and music tracks through google drive in advance and be expected to learn their parts and memorize the words. Teachers are encouraged to attend on Saturday to observe the rehearsal of the students at no cost. 

I’m excited to announce that Monika Tabor will be our guest conductor this year. Monika Tabor, a proud graduate of Lake Stevens High School, is serving in her second year as Director of Choirs for both Lake Stevens High School and Cavelero Mid High School.  She has a love for vocal jazz that was instilled in her by the educators who brought music to life in her own junior high and high school years. Teaching in public schools since 2004, she has taught vocal jazz, choral music, musical theater, general music/music history, as well as stagecraft and sound design. Tabor earned her B.A. in Music from the University of Washington and her teacher certification from Western Washington University. Tabor is often invited to work as a guest clinician for middle and high school level solos and choral groups. This coming winter at WMEA state convention, Tabor will be recognized as MPMEA Region's Outstanding Music Educator 2020, as chosen by her peers in the Mount Pilchuck Region and was recognized in 2018 by the Gateway Middle School PTSA (Everett, WA) with their Outstanding Educator Award. She serves on the Washington State board for American Choral Directors Association as Resources and Repertoire Chair for Youth Choral Groups.
The LCRMEA Elementary Honor Choir is a wonderful opportunity for talented young singers to share their vocal abilities and grow as musicians. The day also provides an unparalleled opportunity for elementary music educators to observe new standards of teaching and ways of achieving vocal excellence for our students. I invite you to take advantage of nominating your students for this annual LCRMEA Elementary Honor Choir for students of NAfME members. Thank you in advance for supporting this program. 



Sincerely, 

Bryn Scamahorn, Elementary Honor Choir Chair




Lower Columbia Region Music Educators Association



Bryn.scamahorn@evergreenps.org

